
IB Results Day Guidelines 
 

• Results will be available for collection from the Sixth Form Centre, from approximately 4pm on 

Friday 5 July, or will be available from the IB candidate website at 12:00 GMT on 6 July: 

candidates.ibo.org. You will need your personal code and PIN to access them. Please contact 

jhunt@tbgs.torbay.sch.uk. before this date, if you have misplaced this information. 
 

• If you have achieved or exceeded your UCAS firm choice offer, congratulations!  You will 

automatically get a confirmation letter in the post in due course and need do nothing else at 

this time. 

 

• If you have not achieved your UCAS firm choice but have achieved the insurance offer, then it 

is worth phoning to check that your first-choice course will not accept you; however, they will 

not receive your results for a few days and so may not be in a position to make a decision until 

the end of next week. Even then, most universities prefer to wait until the A-Level results come 

out before committing themselves. Please contact Mr Bainbridge or Dr Stites, if you need more 
advice. If you are happy with your insurance choice, you need do nothing: you will 

automatically get confirmation in the post in due course. See also ‘Appeals’ below. 

 

• If you have missed both your firm choice offer and your insurance offer, then it is worth 

phoning the universities before you do anything else to check that they will not accept you; 
however, they will not receive your results for a few days and so may not be in a position to 

make a decision until the end of next week. Even then some universities prefer to wait until the 

A Level results come out before committing themselves. If you have indeed been unsuccessful 

but still want to go to university this year then consult http://www.ucas.com/clearing and begin 

your research into alternatives. Please contact Mr Hunt, Mr Bainbridge or Dr Stites. See also 
‘Appeals’ below. 

 

• If you did not get any offers or declined all of your offers but still want to go to university this 

year then consult  http://www.ucas.com/clearing  and begin your research into alternatives. 
Please contact Mr Bainbridge or Dr Stites, if you need more advice. 

 

• If you did not apply for University this year but want to go in 2024 then please contact Mr 

Bainbridge or Dr Stites as soon as you know your plans. 

 

• Appeals Before lodging an appeal about your grade (Enquiry upon Results) you are advised to 

speak to your subject teacher(s) and/or Dr Stites. To lodge an appeal, you need to complete the 

Enquiry upon Results form which is available from Mrs Jones. More information about the 

appeals process is available in the separate document: IB Post-Results Services. 

 

• Retakes You may retake one or more subjects in November but please register by 10 July to 

avoid late-entry charges, using the retake form. Retakes can also be taken at a later stage.  

 

If you have any other questions or need help you can consult Dr Stites or Mr Bainbridge via email. 

 
Any exam-related questions (such as appeals) can be answered by Dr Stites. 

 

WHATEVER THE OUTCOME, THERE IS NO NEED TO MAKE A HASTY DECISION. 


